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Resolution n® 5

Selection Process for the Executive Board Chair

The Executive Board welcomed the candidacy of Mr. Celso Amorim for the office of
UNITAID Board Chair. The Board wishes to thank Mr. Amorim for presenting his
vision for UNITAID and for interacting with Board Members. The Board decides to
put his name forward as the next Board Chair in the elections that will take place at
its next Executive Board meeting in June 2016 and looks forward to Mr. Amorim’s
presence at the meeting.

Vice-Chair of the UNITAID Executive Board





